
Residents of HARMSTON  

you are invited to 

The ANNUAL PARISH MEETING of 

Harmston 

to be held at Harmston Memorial Hall,  

on Thursday 18th May 2023, at 7.00pm 

 

 
This is the annual meeting for Harmston  

(It isn’t a Parish Council meeting – the HPC are the organisers on behalf of the village).  

Groups linked to Harmston have been invited to 

attend and share a summary of their past year. 

This is your opportunity to hear their news and share 

your own thoughts and ideas at the open forum. 

 

All residents are very welcome to attend. 
Contact clerk@harmston.info if you have a local group that you would like to represent at the meeting. 
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